28th November 2013

Amit Sharma Sharma Billiards (India) WZ-555, Street No 1, Srinagar Colony, Rani Bagh Near Britania Chowk Delhi India



Dear Amit.

I am writing to thank you and everyone at the Sharma Billiards India for all of your support during the inaugural Indian Open 2013.

The event was a great success with significant media exposure both within India and around the World.

As you know World Snooker is committed to continue to develop snooker in India and we look forward to continuing to develop the Indian Open and other events in India.

Once again thank you for all of your support and we look forward to working with you in the future.

With kindest regards your friend,

Miles Pearce Commercial Director

WORLD SNOOKER LIMITED

75 WHITELADIES ROAD CLIFTON BRISTOL 858 2NT UK